
Shawn Shirey

Keep the chips flying.

Rodney Quesenberry

There were three visitors in attendance:  Melvin Nunez, Christopher Nunez, and Shawn Slawson. 

Show and tell was great.  Thanks to all for participating in show and tell.  Permian Basin Fair and SWAT had come and gone 

for another year.  A big thank you for all participants in both organizations.  These programs would not happen without the 

outstanding volunteers behind the scene.  Freedom Pen Project is moving along.  Hopefully everyone can return the pens by 

our October meeting in order to get these pens mailed and distributed to the troops by Christmas... Thanks to Randy Thorne 

for his demonstration.  Various steps used in completing the three-wing bowl was demonstrated by Randy.  Now we all need 

to put his suggestions and ideas to practice. Thanks to Florencio and Alicia Nunez for the thank you note.  Looking forward 

to seeing everyone at our October meeting.  

October 13, 2018

FROM THE PRESIDENT AND VICE PRESIDENT

The Permian Basin Fair was fun this year even though we did not have any sort of a real display, we had club members 

talking to the people attending the fair and demonstrating what we do and of course giving away pens with the raffle and had 

a few interested in joining our club.

Our October demo will feature Roger Pearson making a 3 sided/window hollow form. Roger seems to have a knack for off 

center turning and this should be a great demo…

The holiday season is upon us and starts out with cooler weather and old family recipes coming out, then we will start to see 

decorations in people’s yards and with that in mind I would like to remind everyone our Christmas party is just around the 

corner so get to turning your Christmas party piece.
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Meeting:

Saturday, October 13, 2018

10:00 AM

1709 Clark Street

Midland Texas

WEST

SWAT / AAW Representative - George Hancock

Web Site Chairman - Keith Hughes

SOUTH

NORTH

Library Corner

The library is a great resource for information on most all aspects of woodturning as well as woodworking including 

Topics covered by the many books, magazines, and DVDs:

Wood Selection, Tools & Equipment, Turning, Sanding, Finishes, and Safety

Event Chairman - Jimmy Edwards

Newsletter Editor - Vance Ford

Publicity Chairman - Ernie Showalter

Photographer - Ernie Showalter

Raffle Chairman - Danny Adamson

Officers for 2018
President - Shawn Shirey

Vice  President/Program Chairman -  Rodney Quesenberry

Secretary/Treasurer - Chris Hughes

Librarian - Bob Price

EAST

MAP TO GEORGE HANCOCK'S SHOP


